
 
 
Peak Season Surcharge - Trade Middle 
East, IPAK, Sri Lanka and Bangladesh 
to Dar es Salaam 

04/01/2024 

Due to strong demand on the Middle East and IPAK region to Tanzanian market, 
MSC will apply a Peak Season Surcharge (PSS) to all cargo from Middle East, India, 
Pakistan, Sri Lanka and Bangladesh to Dar Es Salaam.  

As from 15 January 2024 (Last Container Gate in date) onwards, the PSS will be 
charged USD 1,000 per container, for for dry and reefer cargoes. 

Should you have any questions, please contact your local MSC representatives in 
our global network of more than 675 offices. 

 

https://www.msc.com/de/contact-us

